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26 April 2019 

Karl Bloxham 
fyi-request-10194-762206cc@reguests.fyi.org.nz 

Ref: H201902640 

133 Molesworth 
Street 
PO Box 5013 
Wellington 6140 
New Zealand 
T +64 4 496 2000 

Partial transfer of request for official information to the Accident Compensation 
Corporation (ACC). 

Dear Mr Bloxham 

Thank you for your request for official information, received on 24 April 2019 requesting: 

nl ask for the information relating to how ACC ... should administer a person at 
risk."  

The Ministry of Health (the Ministry) does not hold the information you have requested. 
However, the Ministry has been advised that the information you have requested is more 
closely associated with the functions of ACC. 

As a result, the Ministry, in consultation with ACC have decided to partially transfer your 
request to ACC under section 14 of the Act. 

You can expect a response to this part of your request in due course. 

You have the right, under section 28 of the Act, to ask the Ombudsman to review my 
decision to partially transfer your request for information. 

Yours sincerely 

Zoe Royden 
Acting Manager 
OIA Services 
Office of the Director-General 


